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Huskies, 

 

Thank you for participating in the Fall 2020 Special Election. Although turnout was not as high as we’d hoped, I am 

pleased to present the results of the election. I’d like to congratulate Michael Hernández and Guilmar Valle as USG’s 

next President and Vice President. I wish you both the best of luck as you start your new positions in the coming 

weeks.  

 

I’d also like to congratulate Damani R. Douglas, who ran a successful write-in campaign to become our first Chief 

Diversity Officer, and our newest class of 31 Senators. I look forward to working with all of you. 

 

For those who did not win their seats: don’t stop trying to get involved. Please consider coming to USG committee 

meetings; we want to hear your voices. More information about committee topics and times can be found at 

usg.uconn.edu/committees.  

 

All academic seats and any vacancies in residential seats will be up for election in the spring of 2021. More 

information about the spring election will be available in the upcoming months. 

 

 

All the best, 

 

 

 

Caleb D. Moore 

Chief Justice 
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